
USFS  Federal  Advisory
Committee meeting this month
The Lake Tahoe Federal Advisory Committee is scheduled to meet
from 9am to noon Aug. 9 at the Lake Tahoe Basin Management
Unit, 35 College Drive, South Lake Tahoe.

LTFAC will address issues related to federal activities at
Lake Tahoe.

Items on the agenda include an update on Lake Tahoe Southern
Nevada Public Land Management Act projects, a presentation
from the Sugar Pine Foundation, and public comment. Members of
the public interested in finding out more about the LTFAC are
welcome to attend the meeting.

LTFAC consists of 20 members representing a broad array of
constituencies.

For  more  information  on  the  Lake  Tahoe  Federal  Advisory
Committee, visit the Forest Service website.
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